Let's Listen!

A listening process is presently underway in the diocese. This initiative, Let’s Listen, is to enable us to listen to one another at this time in our Church’s history and to move forward together. It offers parishes an opportunity to explore and discuss issues relevant to the Catholic Church in Ireland today. It came about as a result of a recent meeting of the Diocesan Pastoral Council, a group of representatives from pastoral areas throughout the diocese, who work with Bishop Bill in his pastoral care of the diocese. 

